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The past year 2022 we painted the north portion for the fence behind 1047 and 

1045 Split Rock Cove. We also had the Storage Lot surveyed which showed us 

that about half of the storage lot belongs to the owners of the cemetery. 

Thanks to Gilles and his group of volunteers we have been able to save home 

owners money by replacing eve lights and not having to pay an electrician to 

do the work. If any home owner still has eve lights burned out please report it 

and we will try and take care of it.  


